LETTER OF INTENT - RFP
2.1
Applicable Dates:

Issue Request for Proposals


February 20, 1999

Letter-of-Intent to Respond Due (see 2.3)
March  8, 1999

Written Questions Due (see 2.11)

March 12, 1999

Answers to Questions Faxed to Vendors
March 16, 1999

Proposals Due



March 23, 1999, 2 p.m.

The University reserves the right to revise this schedule.

2.2
Amendments to Specifications:  Any amendment(s) to or error(s) in the specifications called to the attention of the University will be added to or corrected and furnished to all those holding specifications.

2.3
Letter of Intent-to-Respond: Proposers wishing to participate in this RFP process must provide a written Letter of Intent-to-Respond. Letters must be received by the date provided in the schedule found in section 2.1 of this RFP. The letter must state the intent of the proposer to participate in the process and their acceptance of the RFP evaluation criteria, process, and the instructions of the RFP.  The letter should also include the name, complete address, phone number and fax number of a designated individual to whom any correspondence/addendums should be sent. Fax the letter to the Purchasing Office at (608) 262-4467. Failure to provide this will be considered a material irregularity and deemed reason for rejecting proposals. 

Communications:

In order to most effectively and efficiently communicate with proposers, the University is asking all vendors that have an interest in possibly submitting a response to this RFP, to provide the University with a Letter of Intent to Respond. The form is attached to this amendment. The purpose of this “Letter of Intent” is to identify contact personnel who should receive all bid amendments and other possible bid correspondence throughout the course of this solicitation. E-mail will be used to communicate with all those who provide a “letter of intent”. Those vendors on our bid list who do not submit a letter of intent, will still receive correspondence by US mail. Proposers should recognize that failing to provide a “Letter of Intent” will result in reduced time to consider and respond to RFP correspondence and documentation. 

Your “letter of intent” should be submitted by _____________ to ensure immediate consideration; however, the University will accept “Letter of Intent to Respond” after this date. 
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